Appendix F

From |

Sent:17 Jul 2023 20:53:49 +0100
To:Entertainment Licensing
Subject:Kasa Bellisle 24 hour

You don't often get email from |GG why this is

important
To whom it may concern,

I live | lllthe Kasa bell isle shop. I know all the Kasa staff and management very well,
I am writing to let you know I support the 24 hour application and I have never had a bad
experience with noice pollution or anything like that. I have no issue with the
application.

Kind regards





